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Hello - I was notified that the boundaries of CT’s voting districts are in the process of
being adjusted.  I live in Granby and visually I can see the northwest and central
congressional districts look spacially unfair.  It doesn't make sense that towns like
mine (Granby) are lumped in with Hartford, while towns like Farmington (much further
south and closer to Hartford) are included in the northwest district.  The shape of
these district appears to violate all of these rules found on the redistricting website
(Districtr):

Communities of Interest: Groups with significant shared interests should be kept
together 
Contiguity: Each district should be one connected piece
Compactness: District shapes should be “reasonable”
Boundary preservation: District lines should follow natural and official boundaries,
such as rivers or town and county borders

Granby and some other adjacent northernwest towns are lumped in with the central
district, do not overly share more interests with Hartford then they do with northwest
towns of Simsbury and Avon.  They are much more like those towns of Simsbury and
Avon in landuse,industry and business and should be grouped with them.  The
northwest and central districts are NOT compact and have a reasonable shape as
they each have arms that stretch into each other.  It looks awkward and purposefully
unfair.  They also do not seem to follow any natural boundries or even county
boundaries.  

I believe the shape of these two congressional districts have been designed for some
unfair reason, perhaps to split up groups of voters that would typically vote Repulican
- diluting the votes from that group so Democratic representation is elected.  I have
attached a version of the Congressional Districts that I created keeping fair shape and
population count in mind.  Please consider the map and my suggestions.  The current
configuration does not follow the rules and is unfair.

Thank you, Dana Lowes-Hobson

mailto:reapportionment@cga.ct.gov
mailto:John.A.Kissel@cga.ct.gov
mailto:Mark.Anderson@housegop.ct.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdistrictr.org%2Fct%2Fcongress&data=04%7C01%7Creapportionment%40cga.ct.gov%7C28e533c967954e7d9fc908d976ea0bcf%7C3ec76714b1b4418a883232c46ec84226%7C0%7C0%7C637671570753912586%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=rjcARy0CQLKulLGfzxb%2FgC%2FGwVaTc2P%2Bs74D%2B1zreqM%3D&reserved=0



	Unfair shape of CT Congressional Districts
	DANA LOWE

